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To the Parliament of N.S.W 

Please stop killing such a intelligent beautiful animal and only one of it's kind. We as a country are 
doing what is not necessary.  Governments of Australia it seems to think  there is not enough 
room for some animals. 

The complaints of a few are selfish as if they are the only living things on this earth. 
Give a life a chance and stop thinking killing is the way to go. 
Think again it's not hard only fair for all. 
Sincerely, 




